## Stanwood-Camano School District BOARD OF DIRECTORS

**April 18, 2023** 

## SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT

## **DONATIONS**

(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding \$500.00 are formally approved on the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations:

- 1. \$2,000.00 from Cedarhome PTO to purchase a water bottle filling station for Cedarhome Elementary School.
- 2. \$385.12 from Cedarhome PTO to cover transportation costs for the Cedarhome 2nd grade field trip to Riverside Lanes Bowling Alley on March 14th in Mount Vernon, WA.
- 3. \$461.00 from Cedarhome PTO to cover transportation costs for the Cedarhome 4th grade field trip to the Stillaguamish Tribe Community Center on February 24th.
- 4. \$222.80 from Twin City PTA to cover transportation costs for the Twin City 4th grade field trip to the Stillaguamish Tribe Community Center on February 24th.
- 5. \$200.00 from Sellina Wyman, of Stanwood, Washington, in support of Port Susan Middle School's drama department.